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Ward had the pleasure of mobilising three new sites, within its West region, for Ashdown Phillips. Ahead of
yesterday, the team has worked over the last few months enabled a seamless, successful mobilisation,
and as a result, Ward is pleased to welcome eight new members to the team.

A spokesperson for Ward said: “We are delighted to extend our partnership with Ashdown Phillips who we
will be working closely together with to deliver a high-end customer service and professional security
operation across these three prestigious buildings.”

Andy, FM at Ashdown Phillips, commented, “The mobilisation from my point of view has been smooth,
painless and very professional. The update calls have been informative and brief and demonstrated
tangible progress at each stage. Feedback from the guys has been positive with the TUPE transfer being
very smooth. All in all, the mobilisation has been a pleasant surprise!”

Tanya, FM at Ashdown Phillips, added, “The mobilisation has gone really well and I must say I am quite
impressed with everything so far. There was a lot of interaction and effort from the start which is great.
This indicates professionalism, good etiquette and high level of care. Happy to have you all on board and
be part of our wider team.”
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